CITY OF NORTH LAS VEGAS
MEMORANDUM

TO: Planning Commission
FROM: Land Development and Community Services Department

SUBJECT: FDP-05-2021, Rancho Del Norte Townhomes

DATE: October 13, 2021

The item was previously continued at the Planning Commission meeting on August 11, 2021 to
allow the applicant to map the property to comply with the approved tentative map (T-1500).
The applicant is requesting a continuance to the November 10, 2021 Planning Commission
Meeting to allow the final map to be recorded.

Attachments:
Continuance Request
Original Staff Report (dated June 09, 2021)



City Media, Inc. dba MYD Construction

License #008034
522 E. Twain Avenue, Las Vegas, NV 89169
(702) 471-1118 FAX: (702) 471-1241

October 4, 2021

REF: Planning Commission Hearing
Rancho Del Norte Townhomes PUD
FDP-000005-2021

Mr. Eastman,

Please accept this letter as request for a continuance to the above referenced application
dated to be heard on the October 13, 2021 agenda. We respectfully request to be continued to the
November 10, 2021 hearing to allow the Final Map to be fully processed. If there is any more
information I need to provide, please let me know.

Thank you,

David DiGiovanni
MYD Construction
(702) 557-4326




